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Summary

 An independent review of NHS diagnostics services was undertaken in October 2020. 
The review concluded that there was a need for increased diagnostic capacity. The 
attached report outlines how BHRUT intend to address the issues raised in the review.

Recommendations

The Health and Wellbeing Board is asked to note the report

Reasons for report

BHRUT is committed to keeping all stakeholders informed of its plans and objectives and 
to invite comment and discussion on all aspects of its activities. 


